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Technical Commissioning of the New RIO Mall 

 

This June 21, a new RIO shopping and entertainment centre was 

commissioned at 109 Leninsky Avenue, Moscow. With 75K sq m GBA, 

the official opening is scheduled for late August, 2013. Tashir Group is 

the project investor and consultant. 

 

The mall located at the crossing of the first building row of Leninsky 

Avenue, a key artery of Moscow, and Obrucheva Street, will generate 

daily traffic of 30 to 35 thousand people, experts suggest. The district the 

mall is located in is officially inhabited by over 2.2 million people. The 

object can be directly accessed from Leninsky Avenue and Obrucheva 

Street, making it perfectly visible and accessible. 

 

The new RIO’s advantages stretch far beyond unique location and 

architectural solutions to feature mirror façades. Ground and 

underground parkade and perfectly planned tenant space zoning will 

ensure the guests can shop and have fun comfortably. The new RIO will 

be both a shopping enthusiasts Mecca and a territory visitors of all ages 

can come to and find an entertainment to enjoy. 

 

The new RIO in Leninsky Avenue has gathered about 140 tenants under 

its roof, those including 120 stores and restaurants and 20 convenience 

goods and services.The project’s investments total 180 million dollars. 

With the new RIO added, the number of operational malls in Tashir 

Group's portfolio will reach 27. 
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For more information, please do not hesitate to contact Tashir Group Department 
of Corporate Communications at 
 
+7 495 989 28 32| email: press@tashir.ru 
Moscow | 13/5 Podkolokolny Per. 
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